PostAssist Software

Peace Officer Standards and Training Compliance Monitor

The Missouri Peace Officers Standards and Training (POST) Commission has designated certain areas of training as mandatory for all Missouri peace officers. The POST Commission has set minimum numbers of training hours for each of the categories or curriculum areas.

For each of the four categories – Legal Studies, Interpersonal Perspectives, Technical Studies, and Skill Development – training must be divided into the source of instruction: POST-Approved Provider, In-Service Training, College Course Credit, or Training Instruction credit. PostAssist is designed around the training requirements of the Missouri Peace Officer Standards and Training Commission. All the minimum and maximum required hours have been pre-programmed into the system. 

PostAssist allows monitoring of training progress for every officer in your agency. It’s easy, too. Click beside the names of the officers who attended a training session, then input the information about the seminar. The record of every officer attending is updated at the same time. It’s that simple! When a screen is displayed for an individual officer, all the calculations involving that officer are done for you and the resulting figures are displayed beside the requirements in each category. You can see at a glance how the officer is progressing toward the 3-year required goal set by POST.

PostAssist Software

· Enter seminars attended one time and which officers attended – program updates each officer’s personal training screen as well as the department-wide training record.

· Provides information on each officer at a glance – has he/she met the minimums? What categories are lacking?

· Automatically provides correct number of credited hours – and in all categories for which there are maximums, like In-service, you are told what the maximum is and where the officer stands in that area.

· This software package will help you monitor the training progress of every officer in your department to ensure the requirements of Missouri’s P.O.S.T. Commission are met.

· This is the easiest and most user-friendly way to manage your training system and your officers’ training. Missouri agencies have been successfully using this software since 1996.

E-mail inquiries may be sent to James Simmerman (cmc@vleta.com)

{Not Affiliated with Missouri Peace Officers Standards and Training Commission}
